
 

April 13, 2016 



The Gift of Hydrangeas 
 

The following people have given hydrangeas to add beauty 
and life to our sanctuary on Easter Sunday and to celebrate 
the lives of  people they love and honor.  

Given in Honor of: 

Judy Bowman, Jo Pendleton 

Annette Brister, Sunday Simbo 

JoLeen Eiklenborg, Ellen Brown 

Helen Hastings, Celia Dupree 

Barbara (MiMi) Johnston,  

 Johnston-Grand and Great Grandchildren 

Our children: Amy, Libby, Kevin, Ben, and Katie,  

 Ibby and Van Jones 

Janette Rothe,  

 Johnston-Grand and Great Grandchildren 

Carlisle Russell, Kathy and Steve Reid 

Sharlande Sledge, Sunday Simbo 

John and Flo Wise, Ellen Brown 

Church Staff, Donna Spence 

Church Staff, Donna Spence 

Given in Memory of: 

George and Winnie Avant, Gayle and Kay Avant 

Our Parents, Libby and Bill Bellinger 

Derwood E Burleson, Casey Burleson 

Katherine Baird Darmer, Bob and Alice Baird 

Catherine Davenport, Sunday Simbo 

Delia DeVries, John DeVries 

Dorothy Jud DeVries, John DeVries 

Rev. John DeVries, John DeVries 

Earnest and Maxine Dodd, Jeanne, Walt, and Isabelle Murphy 

Sr. Anne Mary Duenas, Isabelle, Walt, and Jeanne Murphy 

Tom and Evelyn Coalson, Gayle and Kay Avant 

Mildred Francis, Barb and Barry Francis 

Minnie Herring, Carolyn and Family 

Oscar Hinojosa, Carlos and Emily Hinojosa 

Dodge Jones, Ibby and Van Jones 

P.M, Jeff, Jerry, and Jack Johnston,  

 Johnston-Grand and Great Grandchildren 

Billie Schlosser, Barb and Barry Francis 

Nancie Wingo, Sharlande Sledge 

Please pick up your hydrangeas immediately  
after the Easter service. 

 

Holy Week  
 

Holy Week is the church’s great celebration of life  
in all its dimensions:  communion with others in  
the Spirit, the call to suffer if necessary for the  

sake of the gospel, the sometimes loneliness  
of total commitment, and the glory of living in  

the Christ, whatever the cost. 
It is a week to recall your own cost of living  

the Christian life and drawing strength  
for the journey from the one who has lived it  

before us and now fills us with his own eternal life.  
 — Joan Chittister 

 

Maundy 
Thursday 

Service 
April 13, 7:00 p.m. 

 

 
 

Good Friday Service 
April 14, 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

Easter Sunday 
April 16 

Sunday School 9:30 a.m. 
Worship 10:45 a.m. 

 

Sermon:  Kyndall Rothaus 
 Scripture:  Matthew 28:1-10 

 

Be sure to bring flowers on Sunday for the Easter cross 
in front of the church; in case of rain, the cross will be 

inside the front door.  



Children’s Corner 
Don't forget the 
Easter Walk is 
tonight at 6:00 
pm! We'll gather 
in the back 
parking lot near 
the doors to 
begin! There will 
be childcare available for preschoolers.  
 

We hope to see many of you at our Holy Week 
services this week - Maundy Thursday and Good 
Friday will both begin at 7pm and childcare will 
be available for preschoolers.  

See the children's 
newsletter this week 
for more ideas on 
how your family can 
observe Holy Week 
even if you can't 
make it to each of 
our services. 

Prayers for . . . 
Pat Lucas’s sister, Kyreta Kemp of Waco, died on Saturday.  

Visitation is from 5:00-7:00 tonight at Connally Compton Funeral 
Home.  Her service is at 11:00 am Thursday at Beacon Hill Baptist 
Church, 1912 Monte Vista Street. 

Sandy Londos' friend Lynn Scherf is in hospice care in Sarasota, 
Florida.  Sandy and her sister, Carla, continue to care for Lynn  
through their faithful presence with her. Our prayers are with 
Lynn, Carla, and Sandy.  May God’s peace be with them all. 

Laurie Tsuchiya, Sherry Castello’s daughter, was in Scott & White in 
Temple last week where she had been admitted because of a 
stroke. Laurie is now in a local rehab center.  

Curtis Streetman is doing much better and plans to be in church on 
Sunday morning the week after Easter. 

JoLeen Eiklenborg’s cousin died suddenly in Paris, France. Her twin 
sister is also having medical needs. 

Carolyn Plaa had an MRI on Friday. She found out that she has a 
torn meniscus and a fractured tibial plateau. She will see an 
orthopedic surgeon on Tuesday. 

Enneagram Workshop 
led by Jon Singletary, Dean 

Diana R. Garland School of Social Work 
 

at Lake Shore 
Saturday, June 17 

More details next week.   

 

 

Want to sharpen your relationship skills?  
 

Better Marriages TX and the Baylor Garland School of So-

cial Work are sponsoring a relationship Get Away Weekend 

April 21-22 for seriously dating, engaged and married cou-

ples at the School of Social Work. For more  

information see the poster in the hall or call Preston or Ge-

nie Dyer at 254 753 5163 or 254 716 6342. 

 Children’s Center Receives Junior League Grant 

On Monday night Brittany Ramirez, Assistant Director 

(above left) and Kathy Coleman, Director (above 

right) of Lake Shore Baptist Children’s Center, were 

presented with a “check” for $3,999.00.  They had 

applied for and received a grant to improve the infant 

playground that is used by both center and church 

children. The money will be used to purchase outdoor 

musical equipment and an awning to cover the infant 

playground. We are grateful for Junior League of 

Waco for their dedication to early childhood 

development and their generosity in this grant. 

   Soup Supper Offering 
We give thanks for a meaningful Sunday 
evening.  Over a hundred preschoolers, 
children, youth, and adults gathered to pray 
for peace in solidarity with the people 
suffering from famine.  More soup bowls are 
available if you would like to take some home 
this week and make a contribution to Action 
Against Hunger.  Donations are still welcome.  
Make your check to Lake Shore and write 
“Soup Supper” in the subject line.  Pictures and 
thank you’s next week.  



 

 

 

 

5801 Bishop Drive 

Waco, TX 76710-2713 

254/772-2910 

254/772-2914 (fax) 

www.lakeshorebcwaco.org 
 

      RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

CALENDAR 

Sunday, April 16 

 9:30—Sunday School 

 10:45—Worship 
Monday, April 17 
 Office Closed 
Tuesday, April 18 
 1:30—Staff meeting  
Wednesday, April 19 

 Choir Rehearsal 

No Wednesday night 
supper, seminar, children’s 

or youth activities on  
April 19. 

Choir will practice.  
Time will be announced on 

Sunday. 
 

Next supper 
and “everything else” 

April 26 
“Joan’s spaghetti” 

Volunteers for 
Sunday, April 16 

Extended Care:           John Warren 
Ushers:                Ron Beal 
                       Claudia Beal 

Weekly Budget Report 
 

Your contributions help fund our mission work, church programs, human resources, and physical facilities. Weekly 
budget needs for our 2017 budget of $486,000.00 are $9,346.15. This week’s budget receipts were $10399.00.  
 

Year to date needs Year to date received Difference   
    $140,192.31                    $120,050.11                 ($20,142.20)  

 
To give online, please click here. 

Our Church Staff 
Kathy Coleman,  

 Director, LSBC Children’s Center 

Louis Garcia, Custodian  

Claire Helton, Minister to Children 

Zachary Helton, Minister to Youth 

Gordon Lawrence, Maintenance Manager 

Krysta Pittman, Office Manager 

Kyndall Rothaus, Pastor 

Sharlande Sledge, Associate Pastor 

Curtis Streetman, Music Director 

Good Friday and  
Easter Monday Closings 

 

Lake Shore Baptist Children’s 
Center will be closed on  
Good Friday, April 14 

The church office will be closed on 
Easter Monday, April 17. 

 

Tuesday, April 25 
6 pm—8 pm 
Brazos Room 

Waco Convention Center 
Call: Caritas at 753-4593 
or contact Steve Fontaine 

http://my.simplegive.com/dl/?uid=lake5801251

